
Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: Salvation Army Fence 

1 message

Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> Tue, Aug 29, 2017 at 2:28 PM
To: Silas Canavan <silas@walsh-eng.com>
Cc: Audra Wrigley <audra@bildarchitecture.com>, "DiPierro, Philip"
<pd@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello Silas

Sorry for the delay in getting back to you.

I confirm that the replacement of the chain link fence (SE of former shop building, along
property line with Alder) with a fence matching that around the new development at
Alder/Lancaster, is approved as a diminimus amendment to the site plan.

Please note that you may need a building permit for this replacement.

Thank you
Jean 

On Mon, Aug 28, 2017 at 5:10 PM, Silas Canavan <silas@walsh-eng.com> wrote: 

Hi Jean,

 

Have you been able to get an answer on the additional fence discussed below? 

 

Thanks,

 

Silas

 

Silas Canavan, PE, CFM

Walsh Engineering Associates, Inc.

One Karen Drive, Suite 2A

mailto:silas@walsh-eng.com

